CANADIAN LEGATION
TOKYO

April 22nd, 1931

My dear General,

After your departure from Tokyo I wrote
both of ficially and personally to the Foreign
Office thanking Baron Shidehara and his officials
for their assistance during your visit to Tok kyo.
I have now received the Foreign Minister's reply,
the original of which I send you.

May I say I have also written Lieutenant-
Colonel Simson thenking him for his kindness and
asking him to €xXpress to the military my deep
appreciation of the11 kindnesses also.
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General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D.,

Prineipal, MeGill University,

Montreal, Que., Canada.




